. Docket Nos. 50-346
' and 50-440
(10 CFR § 2.206)

David R. Straus

Spiegel & McDiarmid

Suite 1000

1350 New York Avenue, NW.
Washington, DC 20005-47%98

Dear Mr. Straus:

I am scndin? to you a copy of the letter that we have sent to The Cleveland
Electric IT1luminating Company (CEI) concerning the 10 CFR 2.206 Petition
submitted by the City of Cleveland, Ohio under cover of your letter dated
January 23, 1996. In the letter to CEI, we requested information from it
concerning the issues raised in the Petition.

Additionally, Ly this letter, we are offering the City of Cleveland an
opportunity for an informal public hearing to be held concerning the Petition.
Information concerning our plans for any informal public hearing is contained
in the letter to CEI. Please respond in writing within 15 days from receipt
of this letter regarding whether or not ihe City of Cleveland accepts this
opportunity for an informal public hearing.

Contact me if you have any questions.
Sincerely,
Jon B. Hopkins, Sr. Project Manager
Project Directorate I111-3
Division of Reactor Projects - III/IV
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Enclosure: As stated

cc w/encl; See next page
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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 208585-0001

LT April 12, 1996

Docket Nos. 50-346
and 50-440
(10 CFR § 2.206)

David R. Straus

Spiegel & McDiarmid

Suite 1000

1350 New York Avenue, NW.
Washington, DC 20005-4798

Dear Mr. Straus:

I am sending to you a copy of the letter that we have sent to The Cleveland
Electric Il1luminating Company (CEI) concerning the 10 CFR 2.206 Petition
submitted by the City of Cleveland, Ohio unde: cover of your letter dated
January 23, 1996. In the letter to CEI, we requested information from it
concerning the issues raised in the Petition.

Additionally, by this letter, we are offering the City of Cleveland an
opportunity for an informal public hearing to be held concerning the Petition.
Information concerning our plans for any informal public hearing is contained
in the letter to CEI. Please respond in writing within 15 days from receipt
of this letter regarding whether or not the City of Cleveland accepts this
opportunity for an informal public hearing.

Contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely, >
/// :/{//7 /7¢7‘*’i1222i:,<;_,
7 o, 7 .
“Jon B. Hopkins, Sr. Project Manager
“ Project Directorate III-3

Division of Reactor Projects - III/IV
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure: As stated

cc w/encl: See next page



cc w/encl: Sharon Scbol Jordan
Director of Law
William 7. Zigli
Chief Assistant Director of Law
City of Cleveland, Ohio
106 City Hall
601 Lakeside Avenue
Cleveland, Ohio 44114

Glenn S. Krassen

Climaco, Climaco, Seminatore,
Lefkowitz and Garofoli, Co., L.P.A.

The Halle Building, Suite 900

1228 Euclid Avenue

Cleveland, Ohio 44115



